

February 2013

REPORT FOR MULTIFAITH ASSOCIATION OF SA

Meeting for February was held at Ann's home on 17th February

- Our website is in the process of being updated. Alex Ranse has been working on this for us.
- Symposium planning is proceeding well. <u>Unity in Diversity</u> will be held on Sunday September 22nd in the afternoon followed by dinner.
- We are still looking into promoting the "Faith Friendly Charter" and also to find a more permanent and central meeting venue. We are fortunate and grateful to have the Unitarian Church at the moment provide us with access to a meeting space.
- We are looking at developing discussion groups around books, articles and/or TED talks
- The next two meetings will be followed by Committee Conversations about aspects of faith and open to the broader MfA membership and the general public.
- The Committee determined that two major funding priorities are to ensure the Symposium is highly visible and to grow the Association's membership
- We will be looking into developing a program/focus on Climate Change from a religious and scientific perspective

Ann Aisatullin March 10th, 2013

THE MULTIFAITH ASSOCIATION OF SOUTH AUSTRALIA INC

